M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
February 2, 2017
RE:
Revised BG-1 for Renovations at Central Office Annex

BG#17-017

Attached is the revised BG-1 for the above project.  We are revising this project to update the prosed project.  This project consists of converting the existing maintenance building (located on the Ockerman Campus) house Learning Support Services, Special Education, Training Center and District storage, as well as overflow staffing for District-wide functions.  This project will include renovations to bring the building up to energy and building code compliance with the addition of additional restrooms. Improvements will include both interior and site modifications for more public access. As part of this same BG is a new A/C system in the District’s technology room (located on the Ockerman Campus in the Central Office Building) which requires additional capacity.  The BG also includes a new corridor connection and some space configurations in the Food Service Department that is located in the Central Office Building.


I recommend the board approve the revised BG-1, as presented.

Eric K. McArtor

Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
